
WHO IARC reviewer reiterates no health concerns for glyphosate safe ‘if used as
directed’

A leading Canadian public health official has commended New Brunswick’s review of a controversial
herbicide . . .

Dr. John McLaughlin, the chief science officer . . . with Public Health Ontario, reviewed the report . .
. examining the use of glyphosate in the province.

That report concluded there is “no increased health risk to New Brunswickers exposed to glyphosate.”

. . . .

Glyphosate is used in aerial spraying by the forestry industry to control undergrowth. NB Power sprays it
along power lines for the same purpose. . . .

But anti-spray activists have . . . are calling for an end to its industrial use in New Brunswick.

. . . .

[T]he herbicide has been found by the International Agency for Research on Cancer (IARC). . . to be
“probably carcinogenic to humans.” 

McLaughlin is a member of the IARC and was involved in that review.

“The only place where the [IARC] detected . . . any concern, was related to workplace . . . exposures . . .

“. . .[T]hese are relatively high exposures that most people would not be receiving,” he added. “. . .
glyphosate is generally very safe, if used as directed.”

The GLP aggregated and excerpted this blog/article to reflect the diversity of news, opinion and 
analysis. Read full, original post: Glyphosate report backed by Ontario science officer

http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/new-brunswick/nb-glyphosate-john-mclaughlin-1.3730646

